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July 2, 2012

Patricia James, City Planner

St. Paul Planning and Economic Development
1400 City Hall Annex

25 West Forth Street

St. Paul MN 55102

Re : Demolition of 212 Maple Street
St. Paul, Ramsey County
SHPO Number: 2012-2101

Dear Ms James:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above project. It is being reviewed pursuant to the
responsibilities given the State Historic Preservation Officer by the National Historic Preservation Act
of 1966 and implementing federal regulations at 36 CFR 800, and to the responsibilities given the
Minnesota Historical Society by the Minnesota Historic Sites Act.

The above property is not listed in the National Register of Historic Places. Moreover, we do not find
that it has been demonstrated to meet the criteria for listing. Therefore, based on information that is
available at this time, we conclude that no properties eligible for or listed in the National Register of
Historic Places will be affected by this project.

However, we do note that the building is located in the locally designated Dayton’s Bluff Historic
District, and we urge that the advice of the St. Paul Heritage Preservation Commission be sought in
reference to what impact this demolition may have on the District.

Please contact me at (651) 259-3456 if you have any questions regarding our review.
Slncerely,

// s

n Heidemann, Manager
ov rnment Programs and Compliance

cc: St. Paul Heritage Preservation Commission
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